

FAMILY MEMBERSHIP OPPORTUNITIES

Dear Legacy Family,

The 2022-2023 school year has arrived and we are excited for a new season of Lions Athletics! We invite you to help us support our student-athletes by joining your Legacy Athletic Booster Club!

Legacy is blessed with a growing and incredibly successful athletic department. Did you know that even with our growing student population, 85% of our students participate in Legacy Athletics!! As we host our 10th graduating class in 2023, we offer 35 sports teams that steadily accumulate awards and playoff successes, including multiple state titles!

Legacy athletes depend on generous parents, corporate sponsors and volunteers to make it all come together and allow for the valuable experience of setting goals, working hard and competing at a high level. **This is where the Legacy Athletic Booster Club and you come in!** We help bridge the gap between the athletic fees and the actual expenses of our athletic programs.

The Legacy Athletic Booster Club is an organization dedicated to supporting Legacy athletics through organizing volunteers and various fundraising events throughout the year.

We invite you to join the club!

How does your participation in the Legacy Athletic Booster Club support our student-athletes? Here are just a few examples of items your contributions help regularly provide to the Athletic program:

- Sports and field equipment
- Athletic facility improvements
- Transportation and team meals
- Shower facilities
- Referee/Umpire fees

- Collegiate scholarships to Legacy seniors
- Banner and award recognitions
- Support for athletic banquets
- Dynamic online presence of sponsors

How do you become a part of the Legacy Athletic Booster Club? Simply fill out and drop off the attached membership form at the front desk (addressed to Anthony Bailey). You can also scan a completed form to lpcabooster@gmail.com. As a reminder, if you pay by check, you will save the 4% service fee which means all your dollars go straight to the athletes.

Are there corporate sponsorship opportunities in addition to the family memberships? Yes! We have a great group of community partners supporting us year after year, and we hope to add more again this year! A new corporate sponsor contract is attached for your convenience. Feel free to share this with any businesses you feel may be interested in supporting our athletic programs. If you have any questions on corporate sponsorships, please contact Rachel Alarid (lpcabooster@gmail.com) for more information.

GO LIONS!

Sincerely,

Anthony Bailey

Family Membership Chair